
We are delighted to announce the ap-
pointment of Dr. Cuauhtémoc Hurta-
do as the Medical Director of Bienvivir 
All-Inclusive Senior Health. Since joining 
Bienvivir in 2010, Dr. Hurtado’s commit-
ment to our participants and his shared 
vision of our organization’s values have 
identified him as an exemplary role 
model for our medical, operational and 
administrative personnel.   

 For the past few months, Dr. Hurtado 
has been assisting as Interim Medical 
Director; his quiet, calming and confi-
dent demeanor has assisted our organi-
zation to navigate successfully through 
a very difficult period.  We are certain 
that in his role as Medical Director, he 
will be an essential part of continuing 
our role of PACE leadership within the 
state.

Please join us, in thanking Dr. Hurtado 
for his leadership and commitment to 
our participants and our workforce, in 
congratulating and supporting him in 
his new role, and in wishing him great 
success.
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